
Assessments
Prescription for Placement Test

Accucess Mathematics Assessment v2

Prescription for Demo Accucess Math

Accucess Mathematics Assessment

Prescription for Demo Vance Accucess Math Kellogg 14-15

Prescription for Spring 2015 CNC Bootcamp  Accucess Math

Prescription for Demo Pre Mechatronics Accucess Math

Courseware

Basic Math Concepts

PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys - Applied Mathematics - Leveled

PLATO Course Essential Career Skills v2.0

PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys - Reading for Information - Leveled

PLATO Course Career Readiness Certificate - Bronze

PLATO Course Career Explorations v2.0

MA Orientation

PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys - Locating Information, Teamwork, Listening, and Applied 

Tech - Leveled

Basic Computer Skills (Computing for College and Careers)

Basic Math Concepts

Study Skills (Academic Success)

PLATO Course ACT Mathematics v2.0

Workplace Competencies

Financial Literacy  (Consumer Mathematics v2.0 and Personal Finance Courses)



PLATO-Edmentum Course Descriptions 

PLATE Communication Skills 
 
PLATO

 

Communication Skills teaches listening and speaking skills essential to effective interpersonal 
communication and team building, as well as how to give and how to listen to presentations. Each major 
section in the curriculum consists of modules containing learning activities. Learning activities teach one 
or more instructional objectives listed at the beginning of each module. This document provides you 
with a quick reference as to what each module contains in terms of the desired outcomes or objectives, 
a summary of the focus of the module, and the types of activities contained in the module. 
 
PLATO Academic Success v2.0 

This one-semester elective course is intended as a practical, hands-on guide to help you improve your 
study habits and enhance your prospects for academic success, now and in the future. This course is not 
divided into units and doesn't have pretests by which you can earn credit. Instead, it is designed to help 
you improve your study skills regardless of your skill level at the time that you take the course. It is 
structured into lessons and Course Activities. 
 
PLATO Academic Success  

This one-semester elective course is intended as a practical, hands-on guide to help you improve your 
study habits and enhance your prospects for academic success, now and in the future. This course is not 
divided into units and doesn't have pretests by which you can earn credit. Instead, it is designed to help 
you improve your study skills regardless of your skill level at the time that you take the course. It is 
structured into lessons and Course Activities 
 
PLATO ACT Mathematics v2.0 

The ACT Mathematics course was developed by aligning Plato Courseware with the topics that are 

assessed on the 2016 ACT Test. Each unit aligns to one or more topics within the test. This course 

focuses on the study of algebraic problem-solving skills and concepts related to geometry, probability, 

and statistics. In this course, you will find a variety of lessons and activities to improve your knowledge 

and skills in these areas. 

PLATO Career Explorations v2.0 

This one-semester course is intended as a practical, hands-on guide to career exploration and planning. 

This course has 16 lessons organized into four units, plus four Unit Activities. Each lesson contains one or 

more Lesson Activities. The course ends with a Course Activity in which you will create two essential 

components of a career portfolio: a résumé and a cover letter for applying for an entry-level job in your 

chosen career. 

 

 



PLATO Career Readiness Certificate – Bronze 

 
 The Career Readiness Courses were developed by aligning Plato Courseware with the strands and topics 

that are assessed in the National Career Readiness Certificate. Each unit in this course aligns to one or 

more strands within the Bronze level of the Career Readiness Certificate. The modules within each unit 

target the essential concepts of Mathematics and Informational Reading. This course focuses on basic 

reading and math skills. It has units that focus on the study of different reading strategies and 

vocabulary skills for informational texts. It also has units that teach basic mathematical concepts such as 

addition, subtraction, and intermediate computation with decimals, fractions, and percents. In this 

course, you will find a variety of lessons and activities to improve the essential skills needed to be 

career-ready. 

PLATO Computing for College and Careers, Semester A 

This course will cover basic computer hardware and software and productivity applications such as word 

processing software, spreadsheet software, and presentation software. This course also covers the 

Internet and emerging technologies. 

PLATO Consumer Mathematics v2.0 

In this course, you will learn practical applications of math. You will learn how to plan a budget, manage 
bank accounts, and figure the cost of a good or service. You will also learn about taxes, payroll 
deductions, and how to invest and borrow money. This course will help you make informed decisions 
about buying or renting a home or car and teach you how to protect your purchases and investments 
with insurance. Finally, you will study economics, or the science of the creation, distribution, and 
consumption of goods and services. You’ll see how economics affects you as an individual and how it 
affects the country as a whole. 
 
PLATO Course Essential Career Skills v2.0 

This one-semester course is intended as a practical, hands-on guide to help you understand the skills 
required to achieve success in modern-day careers. This course has 21 lessons organized into five units, 
plus five Unit Activities. Each lesson contains one or more Lesson Activities. This course will cover 
essential career skills such as positive work ethics, teamwork, conflict resolution, effective speaking and 
listening, health and safety, and information technology. 
 
PLATO Personal Finance 

In this course, you will learn about the importance of managing your money responsibly in order to be 

financially secure. You will gain a deeper understanding of concepts such as personal finance, economic 

plans, financial decisions, income, savings, and investments. You will learn why it’s important to make a 

financial plan, prepare a budget, and save for the future. The lessons in the course are presented in the 

sequence in which they relate to your personal life. Using the methods described in this course, you will 

explore ways to spend, save, and invest money prudently, and to make budgets while taking into 

account various financial risks and future life events. 



PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys – Applied Mathematics – Leveled 

The development of PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys—Applied Mathematics—Leveled aligns Plato 

Courseware with the strands and topics assessed on the ACT WorkKeys test for Applied Mathematics. 

The course is divided into four levels based on the complexity of mathematical concepts covered. The 

modules within each level target the essential concepts of the Common Core State Standards as 

assessed on the ACT WorkKeys test for Applied Mathematics. This course focuses on developing skills 

like mathematical reasoning, critical thinking, and problem-solving techniques, which apply to day-to-

day situations. In this course, you will find a variety of lessons and activities to improve your knowledge 

of these areas. 

PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys – Locating Information, Teamwork, Listening 

The development of the PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys—Locating Information, Teamwork, Listening, and 

Applied Technology—Leveled aligns Plato Courseware with the strands and topics assessed on the ACT 

WorkKeys tests for Locating Information, Listening for Understanding, Teamwork, and Applied 

Technology. The course is divided into different sections, with each section focusing on the concepts for 

one of the test mentioned before. This course compiles the essential skills required for each of these 

tests such as reading graphs and charts, teamwork, listening for comprehension, energy systems, etc. In 

this course, you will find a variety of lessons and activities to improve your knowledge of these areas. 

PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys – Reading for Information – Leveled 

The development of the PLATO Course ACT WorkKeys—Reading for Information—Leveled aligns Plato 

Courseware with the strands and topics assessed on the ACT WorkKeys Test for Reading for Information. 

The course is divided into five levels based on the complexity of the topics covered. The modules within 

each unit target the essential concepts as assessed on the ACT Workkeys Test for Reading for 

Information. The course focuses on developing skills required for effective workplace communication. 
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